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Some issues continue with bench staff formation but the accommodations made for this season 

have helped immensely.  Bench Staff Qualification deadline extended to December 31, 2021. 

 

Even with different clinic options (nights/weekends/combination) some people have been 

unable to complete.   

 

Nothing issued on 4 minute rule as I was not provided precise wording. 

 

I communicated the new stick tap “rule” via the Association Coaching Rep basecamp but 

application is not 100% consistent.  Received lots of feedback that RO should not issue these 

kinds of things strictly solely via social media posts and should use more member notices.  

 

Tournament selection and acceptance rollout caused a lot of confusion and frustration.  One 

association thought there would be no tournaments for U10 due to a basecamp 

misinterpretation. 

 

Received 2 requests this week for more info on the process for pool formation at provincials. 

(Nancy can you help with this?)   

 

We have not gotten anywhere in regards to CI evaluators in the region.   Need to press this 

issue at next coaching committee meeting. 

 

Looking for content ideas for coaching section of new website. 

 

Questions raised about Head vs Assistant coach requirements.  “If it can be different at U14AA, 

why not in other divisions?”  

 

Had some negative feedback on CI clinic content in particular the plan spreadsheet.  Facilitators 

received lots of good feedback.  

 

Lots of conversations on 2 team rules.  Most people I’ve talked to don’t understand why we 

can’t 2 team A to AA or B to B.  I realize this is an RO rule, NOT a league rule but almost all the 

people I’ve talked to feel it needs to be revisited.     

 

Hard copy code of conduct forms are no longer required by RO, I don’t feel we need to collect 

these as a region.   


